
From: Christa Engelemeyer [mailto:christaengelmeyer@SYMPATICO.CA]  

Sent: Sunday, April 01, 2012 2:17 PM 

To: Martin, Jackie 

Cc: Branscombe, Nancy 

Subject: Public Nuisance By-law arising from recent activities on March 17 and 18, 2012  

 

This is to inform you that I am opposed to any increase in power for London police. If the new policy is 
implemented it presents a potential harassment tool if used the wrong way.  

  

I believe that the City has a responsibility to look at it's housing policies and implement changes there, in 
order to eliminate the creation of "student ghettos" and to ensure that "student ghettos" no longer rule 
neighbourhoods. 

  

Christa Engelmeyer 

17 Willingdon Ave. 

London, ON 
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